
 

 

RRE/SAP 

 

13th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Sadly, it is coming to that time of year when we have to say goodbye to our Year 11 
students. They have been a wonderful year group who have approached their exams 
with real determination and commitment after the challenges Covid brought. We are 
looking forward to celebrating all their hard work when they collect their results in 
August. Thank you for all the support you have shown the Academy during your 
son/daughter’s time with us. We really appreciate it and wish you and your family the 
very best for the future.  

Plans for the final days are as follows: 

Until Thursday 15th June all students are expected to be in the Academy, attending 
their timetabled intervention sessions and wearing their full Academy uniform. This is 
a key final last week of exams and we want to support them through this.  

Thursday 15th June: Students need to attend their final History exam in the 
morning, wearing full Academy uniform. If they do not have History then they can 
choose to attend at the usual time (8.30am) to undertake Geography and Science 
revision sessions which will be on offer (again in full uniform). If they would prefer to 
work at home on their revision then they are free to do so. 

Friday 16th June: Students can go home at the end of their Physics exam once they 
have handed in their iPad – see below (unless they have Geography Paper 3 in the 
afternoon then they will remain in school to revise, eat lunch and take their exam) 

Monday 19th June: Year 11 Last Day 

ALL students must bring their iPad, iPad case and charger (we will accept 
replacements if you have had to replace your charger) to their last exam on 
Friday 16th June. After the Physics exam, they will go and collect it from their 
locker, come into the main hall and sign for it’s return to the Academy with a 
member of the IT Team. 



 

Failure to bring this equipment in and return it will mean that they are unable 
to attend the Year 11 Leavers Day on Monday 19th June. 

Year 11 Leavers Day – Monday 19th June  

On Monday 19th June, our Year 11 students will arrive at school at 9am and they 
will be allowed to come in fancy dress. The programme for the day will be very 
different and will involve a year group breakfast, a leavers’ assembly and fun 
inflatables so let’s hope that the sun shines! There will be an ice-cream van here so 
they will be able to purchase an ice-cream if they wish to do so. There will also be 
plenty of opportunities for them to take photographs and sign shirts and books. They 
will leave the Academy at 12pm to enable the rest of the school to continue their day 
without further disruption. 

School Prom – Friday 14th July 

We are all very much looking forward to the Academy Prom on Friday 14th July, a 
fantastic high to end on. Students need to be at Healing Manor between 7.00pm and 
7.30pm. 

GCSE Results Day – Thursday 24th August 

GCSE results day is Thursday 24th August and students can collect their results from 
9am. Students are only able to collect their own results and cannot collect them for 
anyone else. If you know that you are going to be away on that date then please 
contact Mr Robinson at the Academy before the summer holidays to make other 
arrangements.  

I wish you all a lovely summer. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to 
contact us at the Academy. 

 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Ms R Revell 
Principal 


